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[NOTICE:  This message originated outside of City of Whittier -- DO NOT CLICK on links or open attachments
unless you are sure the content is safe.]

i’ve lived in whittier all my life and the trees in uptown are so beautiful and create the best shade for hot days,
they’ve been there since whittier was started and it would be horrible to remove them.
-Elisabeth K.
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